
2024–2025 Parent Academy Kick-Off

Wednesday, September 25, 2024 
5–8:30 p.m.

Dinner provided: 5:15–6 p.m. 
Wilde Lake High School 
5460 Trumpeter Road, Columbia 21044

Start the school year off right! Join HCPSS and community 
organizations for this valuable information night 

to prepare for a successful academic year. 

Through this event, HCPSS seeks to: 
• Help families understand educational initiatives
• Promote effective communication and support
• Provide access to resources and support
• Encourage community engagement and collaboration

Parents and Families: Save the Date!

Meet 
Community

Partners & HCPSS
Executive
Leaders!

Registration recommended but not required: https://bit.ly/24-25kickoff

Keynote 
address by

Superintendent

William Barnes!


